
 

PTA RECRUITMENT  
THE PTA (PARENT TEACHER ASSOCATION) IS LOOKING FOR NEW VOLUNTEERS 

Is to help with fundraising to improve the learning environment 

at Gayton Primary School, through fun activities and events.  The PTA will foster a 

spirit of local community by keeping parents up to date with any news or activities; 

so that we can build a strong and friendly working relationships between parents 

THE GOAL………. 

 WHY IS THE PTA IMPORTANT  
To make our school a better place for 

our children and to give our children 

better resources.  The government only 

allocates a certain amount of funding to 

the school so the PTA steps in to help 

raise vital funds to bring our school to 

the next level  

AVAILABLE ROLE  CHAIR PERSON  
The Chair Person role can be split between 2 /3 people if you want to work         

together.  The main roles of the Chair Person are:  

 Co-ordinate with the teachers to arrange events and activities  

 Set-up and run the PTA annual meeting  

 Oversee parents and teachers running events and activities  

THE PTA support many events/

activities including:  

School Discos  

Bake Sales  

Non-Uniform 

Days  

Film Clubs  

Summer/Christmas Fairs   

IN THE LAST YEAR THE PTA  

HAVE RAISED OVER 

£10.000 FOR SCHOOL!!! 

Wreath Making 

School Lottery  

Golf Days  

Bags2School  

AGM—THURSDAY 24TH NOVEMBER AGM  
We will be recruiting for these roles at the AGM so please come along if you are inter-

ested in  getting involved.  If you would like any more information about the role before 

the meeting please email gaytonprimarypta@gmail.com.  We are also always looking 

for new volunteers to help run and plan new events so the more the merrier!  




